
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Keqi Gan. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, August 13, 2021 3:32 PM 
'KGAN123@YAHOO.COM' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/13/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09226-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----
From: KGAN123@everyactioncustom.com <KGAN123@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 13, 20213:21 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

I added solar panels and net-meter to our home last fall. Now the home insurance company, Frontline, will not renew 
my home insurance. After further discussion, they may renew the home insurance but I have to disconnect the net­
meter. And my insurance could be doubled or tripled because I have solar panels. I don't understand why this is 
happening! If this is the case, nobody will use solar energy. 

Please help! 

Sincerely, 
KEQI GAN 
6072 Froggatt St Orlando, FL 32835-2495 
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